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Eric Payne, Building and Grounds President 
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City Attorney’s Office Review: 
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Subject:   
Establish No Parking Any Time on the north and south sides of Northview Road from Meadowbrook Road to 50 
feet east of the west property line of 2122 Northview Road. 
 

 
Details: 
This item was referred by the Department of Public Works to the November 20, 2017 B&G meeting.  In 2018 and 
2019, the city will be reconstructing Northview Road from west of Pebble Valley Rd to Meadowbrook Road.  As a 
result of this reconstruction, the roadway width and use will change.  The new roadway configuration will not have 
room for safe parking and will require that No Parking be established on both sides of the road. 
 
The Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 
Options & Alternatives:   
None 
 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost to install No Parking signs will be taken from the Northview Road project account # 2004.68290 
 
Executive Action: 
If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their April 2, 2018, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the April 17, 2018, Council meeting. 
 

 


